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ROAD CLOSURE ADVISORY

WHEN: Thursday, September 28, 2023

WHERE: Judd Rd between Whittaker Rd and Tuttle Hill Rd in Augusta Township

WHY: Weather & soft road conditions

BACKGROUND: On Thursday, September 28, 2023 the Washtenaw County Road
Commission (WCRC) closed Judd Rd between Whittaker Rd and Tuttle Hill Rd in Augusta

Township due to weather and soft road conditions.

The road closure is expected to last approximately one day. However, all dates are
tentative and subject to change due to weather conditions.

Access will be maintained for residents who live, work, or own property within the closure
limits.

CONTACT: If you have any questions concerning this work, please contact Ken Harris,
superintendent of maintenance, (734) 327-6696, or via email at harrisk@wcroads.org
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